
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
BEACON CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
PRE-KINDERGARTEN PROGRAM 

2018 – 2019 
 
 

  
We begin to pre-register students who will be eligible for Pre-

Kindergarten for the upcoming school year in February.  Please 

contact our Registrar, Mrs. Gail Morgan for an appointment if you 

are interested in having your child attend our in-district Pre-

Kindergarten in the 2018-19 school year.  You must be a resident of 

the Beacon City School District and you child must be four (4) 

years old on or before December 1, 2018.  If you have any ques-

tions, please contact Mrs. Morgan at 845-838-6900 x 2002  

 


